
   

 

   

 

 

WHAT TO EXPECT FROM OUR NEWSLETTERS 

We will be keeping you up to date with events, competitions, book reviews, lunchtime clubs and much more. 

We will be running regular book swap events.  Promoting new stock, events and subject related displays. 

There will be an opportunity for you to leave feedback about what you would like to see in your library. 

Have a lovely Summer and happy reading from the Student Library Association 
Jack Buck, Zach Craig, Harris Jackson, Oliver Hazeldine, Emily Platts, Lucy Moody, Allivia Taylor 
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 Welcome to our FIRST Student Librarian 

Newsletter!  

As you know, the Library has been closed at lunchtime for a while due 

to Librarian training. We have been building our Student Librarian Team 

(Mrs Kennedy’s Army) and look forward to welcoming you all back at 

lunchtime in September.   

We will be launching Lunchtime Clubs from September. 

Tuesday will be Bookmark Making Club 

Wednesday will be Audio Book Club 

Thursday will be Comic Book Club 

Look out for information in September regarding how to sign up and 

attend. 
TRIP TO ELS 

This month we went to Education 

Library Service to choose some 

exciting new stock for our Library.  

We spent a lot of time in the 

Graphic Novels section and have 

updated some of our non-fiction.  

Look out for these in the New 

Stock section in September! 

 

 

 

WOULD YOU LIKE TO 

BE PART OF OUR 

STUDENT LIBRARIAN 

TEAM?  

Applications will open again in 

September if you’d like to be                         

part of the team and  help run                                    

our school Library.  

NEW LAYOUT 

The Library will have a new layout 

from September and you can now 

find a book in your favourite 

genre.  Here are some of the new 

logos to help you find your next 

read:  

   

 
 

 

 

MATILDA WINNERS 

Well done to Lailah Gill and 

runners up Lucy Moody and 

Miley Wright! 

 


